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Seasons Greetings 
from 

Glenn Patton 
Mary Powell 

Christmas 2006! 

Glenn, Mary, Cyndee and Pete  at a Christmas Party at the club. 

Derek and Glenn, 
 also known as  
Lloyd and Harry.  
They are  
looking quite  
handsome. 

John had Holly’s Birthday and the gang was all there  -  
on Christmas Eve 

Christmas dinner with the Howard’s  

At another 
party….. 

Evie and Mary - 

Evie was trying 
to explain how 

boring retirement 
is... 

Craig’s favorite—Stone Crabs 
at Joe’s .  A great surprise –

Craig’s’ layover in Miami we 
got to have some time to just 

relax. 
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Key Largo 
It (life) is all about creating good memories.  

2007 New Year Eve—Key Largo  

Mac & Suzanne  

Derek diving in January! 

Derek and Nick after the 
Miami Marathon .   

>>>>>> 

Glenn and Mary 
went to the Vinoy 

in  Sarasota, Fl 
for their 25th   
Anniversary. 

A January visit to Utah, was a  
little chilly as usual ! 

Carey & Puggs had KP! 

Mom Powell was her usual cheerful self! 

G irls just 
want to 

have fun, 
especially after 
they have had 

plenty of wine to 
drink.  Cyndee 

and Chrissy are no 
exception!! 

Mary, Rae & Gail 
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Lots of Friends in Stuart     
In the Spring, we had fun entertaining guests and  

hanging out with friends... 

Spring Activities and Guests 

Caitlin, Jake, 
Barbara, Nikki  
and Mary were 
up in Seattle to 
see Jake for his 
20th Birthday. 

 And for a 
girls’  get to-

gether….  

 

Jake worked 
but he got us 
the best room 
at the “W”  
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Christy 
and 

Debbie 
the day 
after—
looking  
pretty 
good . 

Chief Brook’s retirement –.  We all started so young, what we all have 
in common, Glenn was our boss  at one time or another. On the job. 

Tom, Mary, Dave and Glenn  we all have some great memories , 

 
Christy’s 50th Birthday 
and the party was well 

thought out and 
planned by Mickey.  

Lise, Sascha, Joe 
and Sara had lunch 
for us when we 
went for the day—
Sascha got out of 
school so that was a 
bonus for him.   
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Craig & Dave’s New Home in DallasCraig & Dave’s New Home in Dallas  

Steve and  
Barbara  

dancing at the wed-
ding with some help 
from Long Island Ice 

Teas….   

Parrotheads 
everywhere, for 
Barbara’s Big 
50 Birthday in 

Boston!! 

Carey,  
Barbara, 
Jake and 
Derek!
>>>>> 

Uncle Richie, Mom Powell & Aunt Dolly 

Daniel & Jennifer’s  
Wedding took place in 
VIRGINIA.  It was a 
great time with so 
many from both  

families attending.   
Daniel and Jennifer  

are both  
officer’s in the  

US Army! 

May 2007 at Craig & 
Dave’s new Home.  We 
had a great time.  We 

had time to do a Cloney 
make over for Dave.   

Glenn, Brooke, Ilsa, & Steven 
The acorn does not fall far for the tree! 

Summer Fun in KEY LARGOSummer Fun in KEY LARGO  

Parrotheads in Boston!!Parrotheads in Boston!!  

Jennifer & Daniel’s WeddingJennifer & Daniel’s Wedding  
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Happy  
Princesses 
wearing 

their  
Cranky 
Princess 

shirts  
<<<<<<< 

I t was a tough up hill ride 
in Vermont on this years Back-
roads’ Princess Ride.   We 
were so happy until we read 
the first day’s ride - the part 

that said daunting and that the hotel sits on the 
SUMMIT of one of the regions highest hills…...   

Princess Chrissy, Cyndee, Sue, Barbara 
& Mary 

In September, it was 
a bit chilly in the  
Vermont country 

side.   However, the 
hard riding warmed 

us up! 
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Ellen and Jim Sage came down from St. 
Augustine, FL to go boating and diving.  
We dove the Coral Nursery and found a 

huge Hermit Crab that we all got to get up 
close and personal with.   

Jean-Michele  Cousteau, George Neugent, 
Lori Arguelles, Dave Score & Me at the  

Eco-Discovery Center 

Fall Activities  
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Sue & Matt  gave Mary a les-
son in Boy Scout Camping.   

A big treat for Mary was Boy 
Scout Cooking on a Coleman 

Stove - scrambled eggs & mini 
hot -doggies - uhmm! 

I got to know some very interesting people 
and worked on some interesting projects  

this year as Managing Director of  
Sanctuary Friends Foundation.    

A PBS documentary  
about Ken Nedimyer’s 
Coral Restoration was  

taped aaboard Sundance.   
This project has captured 

International News  
Media attention.   



 

(305) 451-4891 http://www.GlennPatton.com Dec. 25, 2007 

Thanksgiving 2007 
 in Key Largo 
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Thanksgiving  with  
Barbara and Carey from Utah and 

Jake from Seattle (late but.)  
Derek was here and waiting to be     

deployed.  Got to eat, drink and dive 
with family and friends. 

Sue had her boat out and boarding  
and skiing was in order. 

Glenn took Matt on his first dive and 
he is a natural!  He is hooked  

 

Gail got to tell stories about all of 
us,  She has grow-up with the kids 

and knows their secrets. 
Sue and Matt come out on the boat. 
Sue supervised Matt’s first SCUBA  
dive!  Glenn and Derek were the 

instructors.  

 
 

We had 12 
pies and I 
think they 
all got ate . 

 
 

We had 
friends 

drop by to 
help out. 

Sundance’s Crew—Derek, Jordan, Jake and Glenn 
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Family members on ACTIVE DUTY  in the US Armed Forces .  God Bless America and keep our family safe!  
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On September 11, 2001 our way of life 
was forever changed with the attack on 
America.  Support our Troops! 

WOW ! 2007  
What a Great Year! 

USCG - Derek Wallin in Iraq 

We live in difficult times and it is 
appropriate to remember those that  

protect our freedoms.  

Derek Wallin USCG 
OSC-Maritime-Camp 
Bucca 
CMATT-UMM Qasar 
APO,AE 09375 
xtremski3@hotmail.com 

Mary with Nick 
celebrating his  

Baptism 

Nephew Derek with 
his unit in Iraq.   

His Aunt Cynthia 
sent the Christmas 
Tree which the guys 

decorated with candy 
canes!   

I miss you 
guys! Derek 

US-Army Chris & Sarah Burlee 
Sgt. Sarah DeGraw 
1 Jarrett White Rd. 
Box 100 
Tripler, ANC, HI 96859 
bvdbrown@hotmail.com 

US-Army-Lieutenants  
Daniel & Jennifer Gonzalez 
12732 Tierra Mina 
El Paso, TX 79938 
j21c15@hotmail.com 


